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Dear Valued Customer, 
 

Thank you for your continued partnership and business over the years. We look forward to many more 
exciting challenges and opportunities for mutual growth. 
 
While we are sensitive to your need to maintain cost structure, many of our expenses associated with 
running our business have greatly increased over the past year. Continued shifts in the supply and 
demand for key raw materials associated with the urethane reaction have been impacted on a global 
scale resulting in significant price increases throughout 2018 and are expected to increase into 2019. 
 
Therefore, as these trends continue into 2019, Rogers must implement a targeted price increase of up to 
4% for certain PORON® polyurethane materials beginning on February 1, 2019. Please note not all materials 
will be seeing a price increase. New pricing pages reflecting all adjustments to materials will be available in 
January 2019. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this price increase, please feel free to contact your local 
Rogers Sales Engineer. 

  

Justin Chretien 
Product Manager 
PORON Polyurethane 
Elastomeric Material Solutions 
Rogers Corporation 
justin.chretien@rogerscorp.com 
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